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DECISION 

21/02/2025 2025/01 FCEAD, 2025 edition, Rule Change approval 
 
During the 72th ISC Plenary in Rome, due to an oversight, the rule 
change proposals to the FCEAD from the Finance Working Group, all 
included in Annex 5, were not formally voted on and thus were not 
approved.  
 
Following discussions with the Rules and Regulations Committee, the 
proposals will be presented again next year except for the following 
Rule Change to the FCEAD which is deemed necessary for the 2025 
edition 
 

2.1.1 Application Schedule 

The application must be submitted by a NAC, an ISC recognized National 
Parachuting Authority or a potential Organiser to the ISC President and 
the ISC Finance Secretary. The ISC Finance Secretary will request an 
invoice for the relevant Application Fee (2.2.1 and 2.2.4) which will be due 
on presentation.  

An application must contain all the information indicated in Annex 2 “FCE 
Bid Document Format” and the Application Fee as described in 2.2.1 
below must be paid by FAI invoice to the FAI on presentation of the 
invoice. 
 
 
 

 
The ISC Bureau has taken the unanimous decision to approve 
the proposed FCEAD rule change to be included in the 2025 
edition. 

 



 


